
Condo 1 Playground News 
 

 

Condo 1 is pleased to announce the opening of the New 

Playground on the corner of Blue Ridge Drive and Golf Lane. 

 

We look forward to seeing the children and grandchildren of 

our residents enjoy this new facility. 

 

Send pictures of your family enjoying this new park to 

BRcondo1@optonline.net, and we will add them to this 

website. 

 

 

 


